
Meeting Minutes   Monday May 2, 2011 

 

In Attendance: AL Jones, Mike Moran, Tom Kane and Mike Curtin 

Absent: Mary Lou Volpe 

Minutes 4/4/11 approved 

No Quorum 4/19/11 

The board unanimously voted to move the Town Common picnic table to the recreation area. 

The board has reviewed the Beach permit for the Cedar Lake recreation area to be submitted to the 

Board of Health department 

The Board approved the following Property use permits 

Turner Field AAU / Legion Ball  

Montessori / Cedar Lake Rec 6/4/11  

Children’s Birthday Party 5/7/11 Rec Area  

Girls scout troop 10016 Food Drive / Town Common 

 
The board was presented with a request to look at 4 Podunk Road to purchase for ball fields at this time 

the board will pass on the property. 

The board will purchase Beach towels for the summer rec program the cost is 10.00 per towel 

Lynne will be attending the STA Meeting for Concert Funding Request of $1,500 

The board has approved the summer recreation employment positions as follows 

2011 Summer Recreation Employee List 
Recreation Director – Genevieve Pacitti 

 Lifeguards –  Lauren Moore, Mike Giordano ,Patrick Marinelli,Kylie Lowe 

Tennis Instructors – Adam Malone,   Katherine Morrisey 

Play Leaders – William Roscioli   Dave Giordano 

Arts and Crafts – Liz Tsongalis 

Skate park Attendant – Tom Giordano 

The board will be purchasing small trinkets to pass out a the summer concerts series again this year 

 

 



Sports Mania Mini Sports program 

Lynne will walk the Rec Area and Burgess Softball Area to see which site would be best 

Mike Moran’s seat is up for the Community Preservation Rec liaison if anyone is interested in the 

position please see Mike. Mike has done a wonderful job in representing the Recreation committee  

Lynne will be on vacation May 9 through Wednesday May 18 

Next meeting will be on  Monday May 23, 2011 

Meeting adjourned at 6:25pm 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Lynne Girouard 


